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			This newsletter - sent on Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays - contains important information and resources to support community pharmacies across England.









		






			In this update: Highlighting the value of investing in community pharmacy; CPAF screening closes on 31st July; Supply notice for Abidec® Multivitamin drops.
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			Earlier this week, Community Pharmacy England hosted a high-level policy discussion in Westminster on the value and potential of investing in community pharmacy, following the publication of the 10-Year Health Plan.

Hosted by Steve Race MP, Chair of the All-Party Parliamentary Group on Pharmacy, the event featured Healthwatch England’s latest report showing strong public satisfaction with Pharmacy First, alongside our economic analysis demonstrating the significant benefits further pharmacy investment would bring for patients, the NHS, and wider society.

Our new animation, which was also shown at the event, explains the value of investing in community pharmacy:
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We will continue building cross-party support for community pharmacy, engaging with think tanks, patient groups, and other policy influencers as part of our wider influencing programme, including at our next Parliamentary event in September.









		Read more and watch the animation 






		






			Reminder: 2025/26 CPAF screening questionnaire closes in 2 weeks
The deadline is fast approaching for remaining pharmacies to submit their Community Pharmacy Assurance Framework (CPAF) screening questionnaire. With the survey closing at midnight on Thursday (31st July), we strongly recommend pharmacy owners complete it as soon as possible. It should take approximately 10-20 minutes to do.

Learn more about this year's questionnaire









		






			Medicine Supply Notification: Abidec® Multivitamin drops
The Department of Health and Social Care (DHSC) has issued a Tier 2 medicine supply notification for Abidec® Multivitamin drops, which is out of stock until further notice.

Read the full details
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